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In a typical display of its complete arrogance and unwillingness
to heed the People, Canada's Parliament ignored the protesters on
the Hill yesterday, January 28. Had the protesters had more WILL
and focus, they would have made sure they were heard. We recall a
June 2000 attempt to enter the Ontario Provincial Parliament at
Queens Park, Toronto. Study your precedents.

Do you ever wonder what Canada is doing with all the money they
make from stealing resources out of Indigenous territories?? We
have a responsibility to know what they are doing with our $3
Trillion Indian Trust Fund. It looks to us that Canada is waging
war against more and more people on Mother Earth. Watch carefully
developments in Mali where Canada is digging up gold (IAMGold
Inc).

The recent changes to Canadian legislation via omnibus Bill C -45
are mind boggling to say the least. We are not legal experts nor
do we want to be given our views on the entire legal system, its
ongoing fraud and grand larceny, genocide and NOTJustice. What we
get out of our perusal of the legislation is that some busy folks
have fine tuned Canadian law to disenfranchise EVERYONE except
the top elitists. Even those scrambling for a place at the top
will soon find they've been screwed just like the rest of us. The
sides of the pyramid are very steep. It's all about the NWO and
global governance.

We are asking for your input and help in unearthing the dirt. We
need to follow the money trail to find out where does Canada get
all these $billions to contribute to International Monetary Fund
IMF and World Bank Group (the Bretton Woods Institutions) which
are waging economic warfare on people all over Mother Earth. The
corporate elitists want to rule the world.

Read this excerpt carefully. I think you'll have some interesting
comments. We are seeking to connect the dots between the Indian
Trust Fund, the Minister of Finance (currently Jim Flaherty), the
Minister of Indian Affairs and Canadian International Development
Agency CIDA which was created by Maurice Strong and now run by
none other than, Julian Fantino, former OPP commish who uttered
many threats against Ongwehonweh people in his day. We do not
ever forget!!!

See Bill C -45, a section on changes to the Bretton Woods and
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Related Agreements Act. Know your history!!! You also need to
know how to read "double speak". Sharpen your pencils and hone
your analytical skills. Some heavy psychological warfare lies
ahead.

Kittoh

Begin excerpt. Your comments are much appreciated.

Canada at the IMF and World Bank Group 2011 - Part 1 of 3
Report on Operations Under the Bretton Woods and Related
Aggrements Act

Overview

This report to Parliament and the Canadian public provides an
overview of the operations of the IMF and World Bank Group,
discusses key developments at both institutions in 2011,
describes Canada's engagement and contributions, and reports on
the progress made on Canada's priorities.

The IMF and World Bank Group (known as the Bretton Woods
Institutions) were founded at the United Nations Monetary
Conference in Bretton Woods, New Hampshire, in 1944 to promote
reconstruction and economic recovery after World War II. Since
then, the mandates of these institutions have evolved to focus on
promoting global economic stability and poverty reduction.

Canada is a member country of the IMF and of the World Bank
Group's International Development Association (IDA),
International Bank for Reconstruction and Development (IBRD),
International Finance Corporation (IFC) and Multilateral
Investment Guarantee Agency (MIGA).

As a significant shareholder, Canada has an important governance
role at both the IMF and World Bank Group. Canada is the ninth
largest shareholder at the IMF with 2.56 per cent of voting
shares. Canada's contribution to the IMF's overall quota is SDR
6.37 billion[1] (about US$9.8 billion). Canada is among the top
10 shareholders at the World Bank Group, having contributed a
total of US$5.5 billion in capital subscriptions to the IBRD, IFC
and MIGA and US$8.9 billion in donor contributions to IDA.
Canada's voting power ranges from 2.51 per cent to 3.38 per cent
within the institutions of the World Bank Group.

The Minister of Finance is Canada's Governor on the Board of
Governors of both the IMF and the World Bank Group. Governors
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delegate day-to-day decisions to an Executive Director at both
institutions. Given Canada's shareholding and engagement at the
IMF and World Bank Group, the Executive Directors representing
our constituency at both institutions have traditionally been
Canadian.[2]

This report is divided into two parts. The first part focuses on
the IMF, outlining key developments over the year, reporting on
Canada's priorities and providing background on the work of the
institution. The second part provides a similar report on the
World Bank Group.

This report responds to the requirements for annual reporting
laid out in section 13 of the Bretton Woods and Related
Agreements Act, which states:

The Minister of Finance shall cause to be laid before Parliament,
on or before March 31 next following the end of each calendar
year or, if Parliament is not then sitting, on any of the first
thirty days next thereafter that either House of Parliament is
sitting, a report containing a general summary of operations
under this Act and details of all those operations that directly
affect Canada, including the resources and lending of the World
Bank Group, the funds subscribed or contributed by Canada,
borrowings in Canada and procurement of Canadian goods and
services.

This report is prepared by the Department of Finance in
consultation with other government departments and agencies, with
input from the Canadian Executive Director's Office at the IMF
and World Bank Group, as well as input from Canadian citizens and
civil society through consultations, stakeholder meetings and
correspondence. Within the Government of Canada, the Department
of Finance coordinates Canada's policy advice at the IMF and
World Bank Group, consulting closely with other government
departments and agencies, including the Bank of Canada, the
Canadian International Development Agency (CIDA), and Foreign
Affairs and International Trade Canada.

Additional information on Canada's official development
assistance activities at the Bretton Woods Institutions is
available in CIDA's annual report on the Official Development
Assistance Accountability Act.

http://www.fin.gc.ca/bretwood/bretwd11-01-eng.asp#toc5
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